
 

 

 

 

 
  

STATE OF QATAR 
Public Works Authority 

Invitation to submit prequalification document (PQD) 
For Pre-Contract Consultant Professional Services 

For 

Integrated Industrial Wastewater Treatment Facilities 

The Public Works Authority of the State of Qatar wish to pre-qualify Consultancy firms with great 

experience in the design and tender services associated with Industrial Wastewater treatment facilities 

in order to prepare a list of eligible firms for its invitation to submit their technical and financial proposal. 

The Consultant shall be appointed under the terms and conditions of the Professional Service Agreement 

(PSA) that to be provided to successful prequalified consultancy firms.  

Project ID:  IA 14/15 D 02 I 

Project Ref.: Application to Prequalify for Civil Project C798 

Project Name: Consultant Professional Services for Integrated Industrial Wastewater Treatment Works 

 

BRIEF DESCRIPTION OF THE WORKS 

There will be a rapidly increasing demand for Industrial Wastewater treatment facilities over the next 
few years due to unpredictable flow increases arising from national industrial area developments.  The 
existing Industrial Area Sewage Treatment Work can be broadly categorized as a Municipal Wastewater 
Treatment plant that operates its main process predominantly via biological treatment.  This means that 
the current plant is incapable of effectively treating hazardous and toxic wastewaters originating from 
industrial sources that contain high levels of non-biodegradable constituents.  Therefore, PWA have 
identified the immediate need for providing a suitable facility to treat such industrial wastewaters 
containing very high levels of recalcitrant COD compounds, in order to improve its biodegradability to 
allow further biological treatment through existing process streams. 

PRE-QUALIFICATION DOCUMENT 

Consultant firms with successful experience in the pre-contract design services for the newly proposed 

integrated industrial wastewater treatment facilities are invited to prequalify for this project. 

The prequalification documents can be obtained without charge by accessing the website: 

www.ashghal.gov.qa 

Interested Applicants shall visit the Public Works Authority website frequently during the submission 
period for further updates (if any). 

SUBMISSION OF PRE-QUALIFICATION APPLICATION 

Interested eligible firms should return the completed Pre-qualification documents to the following 
address not later than 1:00 pm (local Doha time, GMT +3:00) on Thursday 25th September 2014 
Two hard copies and two softcopies (CD-ROM) in PDF format of the Prequalification Application 
should be submitted to:  

PUBLIC WORKS AUTHORITY 

MANAGER OF CONTRACTS DEPARTMENT 

ASHGHAL Tower 1 – Ground Floor 

P.O. BOX : 22188, Doha, Qatar 
All enquiries are to be directed to : The Manager of Contracts Department 

E-mail:  contracts@ashghal.gov.qa 
 

mailto:contracts@ashghal.gov.qa

